Football Tournament Wednesday 11 March

5 girls and 5 boys from year 5 and 6 represented the school and took part
in a weald locality 7 aside football tournament. Despite never having
played together before as a team they jumped right into organising
themselves and after a tentative start they soon got into the games, with
some excellent football and great team spirit on display, they all gelled
together very well and were soon playing to their strengths with ease.
After being defeated in only one game by the eventual winners they came
in as respectable runners up in second place. Well done to all the players
involved who should be very proud of themselves.




